
His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice President of the 
UAE and Ruler of Dubai, has designated 29 October to honor coders and 
programmers. In light of this, and as part of ADU’s participation in the National 
Program for Coders, we invite all students to participate in the:

4th Annual STEM
Programming Competition
Solve Engineering and Science Problems to Win Rewards

Thursday, 31 October 2024
3:00 - 6:00 pm

College of Engineering


